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COUNCIL ALRT MEETING
OCTOBER 13, 1998

An informal meeting of Coquitlam Council convened in the Council Committee Room on
October 13, 1998 at 10:00 a.m. with all members of Council present. Members of staff

present were the City Manager, General Manager Planning and Development, and City
Clerk.

ALRT ROUTES

Members of Council discussed proposed ALRT routes through Coquitlam and the
desirability or not of selecting preferable routes and station locations through Coquitlam at
this time.

It was agreed that the lack of information from the Project Office on potential ridership
makes route and station location selection difficult.

Q The City Manager said that it is important that Council have a united and consistent stance
on ALRT issues and that the decision on routes and stations should remain a Council
decision.

It was agreed that for the October 19, 1998 Council Meeting staff would prepare a report
that would address and state Council’s preference regarding the location of potential
stations at Woolridge and Lougheed Mall/Burnaby. (
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